
26/06/2021 

Judith Kerr 
52 a Suffolk Avenue 
Collaroy 2097 
judith.kerr57@gmail.com 

RE: PEX2018/0007 - 1 / 0 Kirkwood Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Dear Assessing Officer,
I support this proposal as land immediately adjacent to and abutting Manly Dam Memorial Park 
needs to be kept with at least development as possible to maintain the environmental features 
of the Park.

By keeping the areas adjacent to the Park as whether as recreational or RE1 the then 
waterways leading into the Park and thus it waterways are better protected from pollution and 
soil being carried into the Park. 

Sent: 26/06/2021 5:49:38 PM
Subject: Online Submission


